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Call for Candidatures: Secretary General of 
METROPOLIS

The METROPOLIS association is recruiting its new Secretary-General.

Alain Le Saux, our current Secretary General will be retiring during the third quarter of 2015.  A selection 
process is now open and the potential candidatures will be submitted to the President of METROPOLIS, Jean-
Paul Huchon, who will appoint the successor of Alain Le Saux. The new Secretary General will be formaly 
introduced during the Board of Directors meeting to be held in Buenos Aires on 18 to 21st May 2015.

If you think you could fulfil the criteria and become the future Secretary General of METROPOLIS, read 
carefully the job profile and how to apply to the position by clicking here.

https://www.metropolis.org/
https://www.metropolis.org/news/call-candidatures-secretary-general-metropolis
https://www.metropolis.org/news/call-candidatures-secretary-general-metropolis
https://www.metropolis.org/news/call-candidatures-secretary-general-metropolis
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=&t=
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=&t=
https://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=&title=
https://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=&title=
https://plus.google.com/share?url=
https://plus.google.com/share?url=
https://www.metropolis.org/print/pdf/node/
https://www.metropolis.org/print/pdf/node/
http://buenosaires2015.metropolis.org/
http://buenosaires2015.metropolis.org/
http://www.metropolis.org/sites/default/files/sg_metropolis_candidature_en.pdf

